
Summer Work- Rising 4th Graders  

Dear Parents and Scholars, 

     Welcome to 4th grade, and congratulations on being promoted! You have worked 
hard and now it is time to rest. Summer is meant for family, fun, and lazy days! It is also 
a time to practice and get ready fort he upcoming school year. This summer I want 
you to pace yourself; you don't need to rush to complete your summer work straight 
away. Instead, set aside 15-30 minutes of quiet time each day to read, write, engage 
in learning games and/or work in IXL. Make sure to keep on track with your learning 
this summer so you don’t lose your momentum going into 4th grade. The fall will be 
filled with many challenges and you want to be rested, relaxed and ready to go! 
Complete the  attached core skills and concepts listed below using https://
www.ixl.com/. These are essential for success in fourth grade. Work to a smart score of 
80% 

Reading: Summer reading is critical for students to retain knowledge and skills 
learned in the previous school year. I recommend that each scholar read at least two 
books over the summer. Scholars should select books based on their interest/likes 
and reading level and complete the My Book Report Poster (attached). Book reports 
are to be submitted to me on the first day of school. 

I look forward to an exciting school year and I am anxious to meet all of my new 
scholars this August! I will check my school email periodically during the summer. If 
you should have any questions, comments or concerns please email me at 
kris.miller@sascolts.org.  

Have a wonderful summer vacation! 

Mrs. Miller


